NAVY STRATEGIC COMMAND

04 March 2010

Dr Diann Rodgers-Healy

Founder & Director

Australian Centre for Leadership for Women
POBOX 3144

MINNAMURRA NSW 2533

Dear Diann,

Thank you for your recent advice that I had been selected as the 3™ place Bronze winner of
the inaugural 2010 Centre for Leadership for Women (CLW) national Advancement of
Women in the Workplace Award. I received the AWWA certificate, your letter and prize
money today.

I am very thrilled and honoured to have been selected, and extremely appreciative of the
public recognition for my efforts that this Award provides. [ am attending a Navy
International Women’s Day event in Sydney on Monday 8 March 2010 and have been asked
to speak about CLW and this Award. I am looking forward to sharing my experience and
honour in receiving this Award with the younger Navy women attending.

Your recognition of my achievements with the Navy Women'’s Leadership Program and of
my leadership to advance women in the Royal Australian Navy has garnered further support
from Navy’s most senior officers for our continued efforts in the recruitment and retention of
Navy Women.

Again, thank you for this wonderful honour and I will be very pleased to remain involved
with the CLW.

Yours sincerely,

J.A. WITTWER
Commander, RAN

Navy Women’s Advocate
R10-4-C104

Russell Offices
CANBERRA ACT 2600
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